
LOA and Study Abroad 
Housing Resources 

 

Students studying abroad or on a Leave of Absence (LOA) from the 
university have the same opportunity to obtain housing for 2024-25 as 
students currently enrolled on the Azusa campus. Here are a few things 
you will need to know: 

1. Know the process 
Go to www.apu.edu/housing/signup/current-returning to download this 
year’s information.  

Choose a proxy 
If you are signing up in a group, designate your group’s representative to 
act as your proxy in the process. You do this in the Undergraduate License 
Housing Agreement.  

2. Fill out the forms 
If you are signing up in a group or alone, complete and sign the 
Undergraduate Housing License Agreement by April 28, 2024. All students 
need to complete this agreement. The License Agreement will also have a 
section to add a proxy to represent you in the process. You are giving this 
person permission to submit your name on the 24-25 Sign Ups Form and 
to secure campus housing for you and your group for the 2024-25 
academic year (fall 2024 and spring 2025).  

You must submit the Undergraduate Housing License Agreement (online) 
and indicate the name of the person representing you/your group in this 
year’s process. 
 

Not in a group? 
If you are submitting a request without a group, complete the 24-25 Sign 
Ups Form and the Undergraduate Housing License Agreement by April 28, 
2024.   

 
 

Contact Information 
Email: housing@apu.edu  
Call: (626) 812-3056. 
Hours: M-F, 9am-noon, 1pm-4:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Planning to be away 
in the fall?  
Students studying abroad or on an LOA 
in the fall do not take part in the group 
process this spring. See below for how 
the process works to obtain spring 2025 
housing.  

 

Spring 2025 Housing Process:  
 

1. Complete the online Request for 
Campus Housing Assignment 
form (available 3/1/24). You will 
sign the License Agreement as 
part of this form.  

 

2. Submit before Christmas Break 
Assignments will be made over 
Christmas break 2024, and 
notification will be sent out to you 
via email.  

 

3. Specific roommate requests  
While we try to accommodate 
specific roommate requests, it is not 
always possible. All roommate 
requests must be mutual. If you 
have desired roommates who have 
a 2024-25 assignment, have them 
email us at housing@apu.edu to 
request you. You should write their 
name(s) on your Request for 
Campus Housing Assignment form. 

   
We cannot hold a fall space  
for a spring resident  
While we understand students may 
want to live with someone upon their 
return in the spring, Residence Life does 
not hold spaces during the fall for future 
spring residents.  
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